
 

NWSEO proudly represents more NOAA employees than any other Union. NWSEO serves bargaining 
unit employees of the National Weather Service, NESDIS Office of Satellite and Product Operations, 
Office of General Counsel, Aircraft Operations Center, and Atlantic Oceanographic and Meteorological 
Laboratory. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NWSEO Partnership with HotelStorm Ends 
 
(September 11, 2020) NWSEO recently learned that the HotelStorm platform and business was 
discontinued June 30, 2020.  The partnership of NWSEO and HotelStorm began in September 
2016 and was a valuable benefit to many NWSEO Members.  It provided exclusive hotel 
discounts with savings of up to 60% over other online travel agencies.  However, we have 
noticed issues with HotelStorm for the last year. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience to our members. 
 
NWSEO Membership Director Christy Fox continues to research new options and benefits for 
our members.  If you have ideas or suggestions, please email Christy at membership@nwseo.org. 
 
 
 
 

-NWSEO- 
 
 
 

No one cares more for National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) 
employees than NOAA employees. 

 
No one works harder for NOAA employees than NOAA employees. 

 
We are NOAA employees.  We are NWSEO. 

 
 
 
 

mailto:membership@nwseo.org

	NWSEO Partnership with HotelStorm Ends

